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  Advances in formal Slavic linguistics 2018 Andreas Blümel,Jovana
Gajić,Ljudmila Geist,Uwe Junghanns,Hagen Pitsch,2021-09-09 Advances in Formal
Slavic Linguistics 2018 offers a selection of articles that were prepared on
the basis of talks presented at the conference Formal Description of Slavic
Languages (FDSL 13) or at the parallel Workshop on the Semantics of Noun
Phrases, which were held on December 5–7, 2018, at the University of
Göttingen. The volume covers a wide array of topics, such as situation
relativization with adverbial clauses (causation, concession,
counterfactuality, condition, and purpose), clause-embedding by means of a
correlate, agreeing vs. transitive ‘need’ constructions, clitic doubling,
affixation and aspect, evidentiality and mirativity, pragmatics coming with
the particle li, uniqueness, definiteness, maximal interpretation
(exhaustivity), kinds and subkinds, bare nominals, multiple determination,
quantification, demonstratives, possessives, complex measure nouns, and the
NP/DP parameter. The set of object languages comprises Russian, Czech,
Polish, Bulgarian, Macedonian, Serbo-Croatian, and Torlak Serbian. The
numerous topics addressed demonstrate the importance of Slavic linguistics.
The original analyses prove that substantial progress has been made in major
fields of research.
  Physics of Transition Metal Oxides Sadamichi Maekawa,Takami Tohyama,Stewart
Edward Barnes,Sumio Ishihara,Wataru Koshibae,Giniyat Khaliullin,2013-03-09
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The fact that magnetite (Fe304) was already known in the Greek era as a
peculiar mineral is indicative of the long history of transition metal oxides
as useful materials. The discovery of high-temperature superconductivity in
1986 has renewed interest in transition metal oxides. High-temperature su
perconductors are all cuprates. Why is it? To answer to this question, we
must understand the electronic states in the cuprates. Transition metal
oxides are also familiar as magnets. They might be found stuck on the door of
your kitchen refrigerator. Magnetic materials are valuable not only as
magnets but as electronics materials. Manganites have received special
attention recently because of their extremely large magnetoresistance, an
effect so large that it is called colossal magnetoresistance (CMR). What is
the difference between high-temperature superconducting cuprates and CMR
manganites? Elements with incomplete d shells in the periodic table are
called tran sition elements. Among them, the following eight elements with
the atomic numbers from 22 to 29, i. e. , Ti, V, Cr, Mn, Fe, Co, Ni and Cu
are the most im portant. These elements make compounds with oxygen and
present a variety of properties. High-temperature superconductivity and CMR
are examples. Most of the textbooks on magnetism discuss the magnetic
properties of transition metal oxides. However, when one studies magnetism
using tradi tional textbooks, one finds that the transport properties are not
introduced in the initial stages.
  Numerical Ranges of Hilbert Space Operators Hwa-Long Gau,Pei Yuan
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Wu,2021-08-05 Starting with elementary operator theory and matrix analysis,
this book introduces the basic properties of the numerical range and
gradually builds up the whole numerical range theory. Over 400 assorted
problems, ranging from routine exercises to published research results, give
you the chance to put the theory into practice and test your understanding.
Interspersed throughout the text are numerous comments and references,
allowing you to discover related developments and to pursue areas of interest
in the literature. Also included is an appendix on basic convexity properties
on the Euclidean space. Targeted at graduate students as well as researchers
interested in functional analysis, this book provides a comprehensive
coverage of classic and recent works on the numerical range theory. It serves
as an accessible entry point into this lively and exciting research area.
  Quantum Theory of Chemical Reactions R. Daudel,A. Pullman,L. Salem,A.
Veillard,2012-12-06
  z/OS V1.13 DFSMS Technical Update Mike Ebbers,Mary Lovelace,Andre
Coelho,Anthony Fletcher,Gert Laumann,Alvaro Salla,Norbert Schlumberger,IBM
Redbooks,2012-09-23 Each release of IBM® Data Facility Storage Management
Subsystem (DFSMS) builds on the previous version. The latest release, IBM
z/OS® V1.13 DFSMS, provides enhancements in these areas for the z/OS platform
in a system-managed storage environment: Storage management Data access
Device support Program management Distributed data access This IBM Redbooks®
publication provides a summary of the functions and enhancements in z/OS
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V1.13 DFSMS. It provides information that you need to understand and evaluate
the content of this DFSMS release, along with practical implementation hints
and tips. This book also includes enhancements that are available by enabling
PTFs that have been integrated into z/OS DFSMS V1.13. This book was written
for storage professionals and system programmers who have experience with the
components of DFSMS. It provides sufficient information so that you can start
prioritizing the implementation of new functions and evaluating their
applicability in your DFSMS environment.
  Foundations of Security Analysis and Design V Alessandro Aldini,Gilles
Barthe,Roberto Gorrieri,2009-08-10 FOSAD has been one of the foremost
educational events established with the goal of disseminating knowledge in
the critical area of security in computer systems and networks. Offering a
good spectrum of current research in foundations of security, FOSAD also
proposes panels dedicated to topical open problems, and giving presentations
about ongoing work in the field, in order to favour discussions and novel
scientific collaborations. This book presents thoroughly revised versions of
ten tutorial lectures given by leading researchers during three International
Schools on Foundations of Security Analysis and Design, FOSAD 2007/2008/2009,
held in Bertinoro, Italy, in September 2007, August 2008, and
August/September 2009. The topics covered in this book include cryptographic
protocol analysis, program and resource certification, identity management
and electronic voting, access and authorization control, wireless security,
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mobile code and communications security.
  Operator Theory and Indefinite Inner Product Spaces Matthias
Langer,Annemarie Luger,Harald Woracek,2006-06-16 A colloquium on operator
theory was held in Vienna, Austria, in March 2004, on the occasion of the
retirement of Heinz Langer, a leading expert in operator theory and
indefinite inner product spaces. The book contains fifteen refereed articles
reporting on recent and original results in various areas of operator theory,
all of them related with the work of Heinz Langer. The topics range from
abstract spectral theory in Krein spaces to more concrete applications, such
as boundary value problems, the study of orthogonal functions, or moment
problems. The book closes with a historical survey paper.
  Operator Methods in Ordinary and Partial Differential Equations Sofʹi︠a︡
Vasilʹevna Kovalevskai︠a︡,2002 CO«i»b.H BaCHJIbeBHa lU>BaJIeBcR8JI (Sonja
Kovalevsky) was born in Moscow in 1850 and died in Stockholm in 1891. Between
these years, in the then changing and turbulent circumstances for Europe,
lies the all too brief life of this remarkable woman. This life was lived out
within the great European centers of power and learning in Russia, France,
Germany, Switzerland, England and Sweden. To this day, now 150 years after
her birth, her influence for and contribution to mathe matics, science,
literature, women's rights and democratic government are recorded and
reviewed, not only in Europe but now in countries far removed in time and
distance from the lands of her birth and being. This volume, dedicated to her
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memory and to her achievements, records the Proceedings of the Marcus
Wallenberg Symposium held, in memory of Sonja Kovalevsky, at Stockholm
University from 18 to 22 June 2000. The symposium was held at the Department
of Mathematics with its excellent library and lecture halls providing
favourable working conditions. Within these pages are contained a curriculum
vitae for Sonja Kovalevsky, a list of all her scientific publications,
together with a copy of the moving and elegant obituary notice written by her
friend and protector Gosta Mittag-Leffler. These papers are followed by a
leading article entitled Sonja Kovalevsky: Her life and professorship in
Stockholm, written especially for this volume by Jan-Erik Bjork in
preparation for his major address to the Symposium.
  Topics in Modern Operator Theory
Constantin,Douglas,Nagy,Voiculescu,2013-11-21 The first of the annual
Operator Theory conferences in Ti mi~oara held four years ago was a meeting
of operator theory spe cialists from the National Institute for Scientific
and Techni cal Creation in Bucharest and from the University of Timi~oara.
Since then, the participation to these conferences has greatly increased, by
being attended first by operator theorists from allover the country and
(since 1978) by an increasing number of foreign mathematicians. Thus the 1980
Conference can be regarded as a truly international Operator Theory meeting,
fifteen coun tries being represented at it. These conferences are conceived
as a means to promote the cooperation between specialists in all areas of
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Operator Theory. Among the main topics in 1980 were: dilation theory,
invariant subspaces, connections with the theory of cX-algebras, subnormal
operators, multidimensional functional calculus etc. Though not included in
this volume, we would like to mention that in 1980 some special sessions
concerning other fields of Functional Ana lysis were organized at the
Operator Theory conference. The research contracts of the Department of
Mathematics of INCREST with the National Council for Sciences and Technoloa,y
of Romania provided the means for developping the research activi ty in
Functional Analysis; these contracts constitute the gene rous framework for
these meetings.
  Bachelor's Theses ,1910 This is a collection of theses completed to fulfill
B.S. requirements in the College of Engineering, University of Wisconsin from
1895 to 1962.
  New Results in Operator Theory and Its Applications Israel Gohberg,Yuri I.
Lyubich,1997-08-19 This volume is dedicated to the memory of Israel Glazman,
an outstanding personality and distinguished mathematician, the author of
many remarkable papers and books in operator theory and its applications. The
present book opens with an essay devoted to Glazman's life and scientific
achievements. It focusses on the areas of his unusually wide interests and
consists of 18 mathematical papers in spectral theory of differential
operators and linear operators in Hilbert and Banach spaces, analytic
operator functions, ordinary and partial differential equations, functional
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equations, mathematical physics, nonlinear functional analysis, approximation
theory and optimization, and mathematical statistics. The book gives a
picture of the current state of some important problems in areas of operator
theory and its applications and will be of interest to a wide group of
researchers working in pure and applied mathematics.
  Hankel Operators and Their Applications Vladimir Peller,2003-01-14 The
purpose of this book is to describe the theory of Hankel operators, one of
the most important classes of operators on spaces of analytic func tions.
Hankel operators can be defined as operators having infinite Hankel matrices
(i. e. , matrices with entries depending only on the sum of the co ordinates)
with respect to some orthonormal basis. Finite matrices with this property
were introduced by Hankel, who found interesting algebraic properties of
their determinants. One of the first results on infinite Han kel matrices was
obtained by Kronecker, who characterized Hankel matri ces of finite rank as
those whose entries are Taylor coefficients of rational functions. Since then
Hankel operators (or matrices) have found numerous applications in classical
problems of analysis, such as moment problems, orthogonal polynomials, etc.
Hankel operators admit various useful realizations, such as operators on
spaces of analytic functions, integral operators on function spaces on
(0,00), operators on sequence spaces. In 1957 Nehari described the bounded
Hankel operators on the sequence space £2. This description turned out to be
very important and started the contemporary period of the study of Hankel
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operators. We begin the book with introductory Chapter 1, which defines
Hankel operators and presents their basic properties. We consider different
realiza tions of Hankel operators and important connections of Hankel
operators with the spaces BMa and V MO, Sz. -Nagy-Foais functional model, re
producing kernels of the Hardy class H2, moment problems, and Carleson
imbedding operators.
  Global Nonlinear Stability of Schwarzschild Spacetime Under Polarized
Perturbations Jérémie Szeftel,Sergiu Klainerman,2020-12-15 Essential
mathematical insights into one of the most important and challenging open
problems in general relativity—the stability of black holes One of the major
outstanding questions about black holes is whether they remain stable when
subject to small perturbations. An affirmative answer to this question would
provide strong theoretical support for the physical reality of black holes.
In this book, Sergiu Klainerman and Jérémie Szeftel take a first important
step toward solving the fundamental black hole stability problem in general
relativity by establishing the stability of nonrotating black holes—or
Schwarzschild spacetimes—under so-called polarized perturbations. This
restriction ensures that the final state of evolution is itself a
Schwarzschild space. Building on the remarkable advances made in the past
fifteen years in establishing quantitative linear stability, Klainerman and
Szeftel introduce a series of new ideas to deal with the strongly nonlinear,
covariant features of the Einstein equations. Most preeminent among them is
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the general covariant modulation (GCM) procedure that allows them to
determine the center of mass frame and the mass of the final black hole
state. Essential reading for mathematicians and physicists alike, this book
introduces a rich theoretical framework relevant to situations such as the
full setting of the Kerr stability conjecture.
  Report on the Classification of Positions and Schedules of Compensation,
City of Minneapolis J.L. Jacobs & Company (Chicago, Ill.),1922
  Report on the Classification of Positions and Schedules of Compensation.
City of Minneapolis. Including Standard Classification and Specifications of
Duties, Qualifications, Lines of Promotion, and Suggested Salaries and the
Reclassification of Existing Offices and Positions, with Other Constructive
Recommendations ... . June, 1922 J.L. Jacobs & Company,1922
  Classes of Linear Operators Vol. I Israel Gohberg,Seymor Goldberg,Marinus
Kaashoek,2013-03-09 After the book Basic Operator Theory by Gohberg-Goldberg
was pub lished, we, that is the present authors, intended to continue with
another book which would show the readers the large variety of classes of
operators and the important role they play in applications. The book was
planned to be of modest size, but due to the profusion of results in this
area of analysis, the number of topics grew larger than ex pected.
Consequently, we decided to divide the material into two volumes - the first
volume being presented now. During the past years, courses and seminars were
given at our respective in stitutions based on parts of the texts. These were
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well received by the audience and enabled us to make appropriate choices for
the topics and presentation for the two vol umes. We would like to thank G.J.
Groenewald, A.B. Kuijper and A.C.M. Ran of the Vrije Universiteit at
Amsterdam, who provided us with lists of remarks and corrections. We are now
aware that the Basic Operator Theory book should be revised so that it may
suitably fit in with our present volumes. This revision is planned to be the
last step of an induction and not the first.
  Advances in Spatial and Temporal Databases Dimitris Papadias,Donghui
Zhang,George Kollios,2007-08-18 For researchers and professionals in the
field of databases, this is a must-read text that gives them right up-to-the-
minute information on their field. It represents the refereed proceedings of
the 10th International Symposium on Spatial and Temporal Databases, held in
Boston, USA in July 2007. The 26 revised full papers were thoroughly reviewed
and selected from a total of 76 submissions. The papers are classified in
numerous categories, each corresponding to a conference session. These
include continuous monitoring; indexing and query processing; and mining.
  Spectral Theory of Linear Operators and Spectral Systems in Banach Algebras
Vladimir Müller,2013-11-11 This book is dedicated to the spectral theory of
linear operators on Banach spaces and of elements in Banach algebras. It
presents a survey of results concerning various types of spectra, both of
single and n-tuples of elements. Typical examples are the one-sided spectra,
the approximate point, essential, local and Taylor spectrum, and their
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variants. Many results appear here for the first time in a monograph.
  Differential and Integral Operators Israel C. Gohberg,Reinhard
Mennicken,Christiane Tretter,2012-12-06 This and the next volume of the OT
series contain the proceedings of the Work shop on Operator Theory and its
Applications, IWOTA 95, which was held at the University of Regensburg,
Germany, July 31 to August 4, 1995. It was the eigth workshop of this kind.
Following is a list of the seven previous workshops with reference to their
proceedings: 1981 Operator Theory (Santa Monica, California, USA) 1983
Applications of Linear Operator Theory to Systems and Networks (Rehovot,
Israel), OT 12 1985 Operator Theory and its Applications (Amsterdam, The
Netherlands), OT 19 1987 Operator Theory and Functional Analysis (Mesa,
Arizona, USA), OT 35 1989 Matrix and Operator Theory (Rotterdam, The
Netherlands), OT 50 1991 Operator Theory and Complex Analysis (Sapporo,
Japan), OT 59 1993 Operator Theory and Boundary Eigenvalue Problems (Vienna,
Austria), OT 80 IWOTA 95 offered a rich programme on a wide range of latest
developments in operator theory and its applications. The programme consisted
of 6 invited plenary lectures, 54 invited special topic lectures and more
than 100 invited session talks. About 180 participants from 25 countries
attended the workshop, more than a third came from Eastern Europe. The
conference covered different aspects of linear and nonlinear spectral prob
lems, starting with problems for abstract operators up to spectral theory of
ordi nary and partial differential operators, pseudodifferential operators,
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and integral operators. The workshop was also focussed on operator theory in
spaces with indefinite metric, operator functions, interpolation and
extension problems.
  Journal of the Board of Education of the City of New York New York (N.Y.).
Board of Education,1902
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recognizing the strength
of this classic text
since its ... Fitzgerald
& Kingsley's Electric
Machinery - Umans,
Stephen This seventh
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